
WATERLEAF HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
COMMUNITY UPDATE - CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 
As we continue to monitor developments regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19), we want to assure you 
we are staying on top of this evolving situation.  
 
Efforts to disinfect frequently touched surfaces in common areas multiple times a day are in place, 
but we ask your cooperation in following all preventative measures when accessing these areas of 
the community.  
 
The World Health Organization (WHO) and the Centers of Disease Control (CDC) recommend the 
following basic preventative measures: 
 

• Wash hands often with soap and water for a minimum of 20 seconds. If soap and water are 
unavailable, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer. 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth. 
• Frequently clean and disinfect "high-touch" surfaces. 
• Cover your cough and sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue away. 
• Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
• Put distance between yourself and other people. 
• Stay at home when you are sick and contact your healthcare provider. Avoid public areas and 

limit contact with others.  
 

You can find more information on prevention by visiting www.cdc.gov or www.who.int. 
 
To aid in the prevention of the spread of the virus, we are asking all residents to submit all 
inquiries and requests to management through email at arusenko@kwpmc.com or by telephone 
at (904) 642-7547.  
 
Additionally, in accordance with CDC guidance for large events and mass gatherings, Waterleaf 
Street Fare originally scheduled for April 11th is postponed until further notice.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.who.int/

